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The Building Safety Act

Under the oversight of the new regulator, the Building Safety Act sets forth essential regulations aimed
at safeguarding residents in high-rise buildings. At APiC we take these regulations very seriously and
are committed to upholding our obligations under this legislation.

Continuous Education: We are dedicated to continuously educating our team and work with trusted

safety experts to enhance our knowledge and skills.

Investment in Competency: Our investment demonstrates our deep understanding and competency,

ensuring that our role as an external facade specialist.

Compliance & Safety: Our commitment extends to ensuring all our products, services and delivery

methods are safe and compliant with current regulations.

Strong Partnerships: We strive to strengthen our relationships with clients and our supply chain to
foster a collaborative approach to safety.

Promotion of Best Practices: Our efforts are aimed at promoting best practices and elevating safety
standards throughout the sector.

Industry Commitment: We support the Building Safety Act, believing that a collective industry

commitment to safety and competency is essential for protecting lives.

At APiC we are dedicated to actively contributing to the industry’s advancement by implementing and
supporting measures that ensure the safety and well-being of all stakeholders. We are committed to
being at the forefront of safety and compliance, setting an example for excellence in the construction
industry.

We prioritise safety by ensuring quality information is at the core of our operations. We fully endorse
the Building Safety Act’s ‘Golden Thread’ mandate, which emphasises the creation, storage, and
continuous updating of building information in digital format throughout the entire lifecycle of a
building.
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